
 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

To:  All General Practitioners  

From:  Dorothy Bennett – Medical Imaging Zone Manager, Eastern Urban Zone 

Date:  March 4, 2024 

Re:  Breast-Related Requests – Medical Imaging 

 

 
 

 

*Clarfication – For exams being requested in Eastern Urban Zones. 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Effective Wednesday, February 21, 2024, all breast-related requests, excluding routine 

mammograms, will now be booked at St. Clare’s. 

 

The new contact numbers are as follows: 

 

Phone:  (709) 777-4958 

Fax:      (709) 777-5086 

 

 

 


